
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

DROWNING PREVENTION AT GOSFORTH SWIMMING POOL 
Class 7 Tuesday 19th June 2018 
Class 8 Thursday 20th June 2018 

 
As part of our swimming lessons at Gosforth Swimming Pool, we always have a 
special session to show children how to prevent drowning.  These will take place on 
the above dates for all Year 3 children. Your child will need to bring pyjamas to wear 
over their swimming costumes/trunks before entering the pool. 
 
Can your child please remember to bring light weight pyjamas or trousers/leggings 
plus a top on that day to wear over their swimming costume/trunks. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
MRS V WATSON 
 
 
 


